
Senate Bill No 2260 

 

As a math and financial literacy educator, I am constantly striving to adapt and modify the curriculum to 

better serve the diverse needs of my students. The lessons are given, assessed, and the outcome 

evaluated to see how best to proceed. If I am unable to create or add supplemental material that I need 

to aid in my students' learning, how will I do my job to the best of my ability. There is not enough time in 

one day, week, or year to put together all the potential things I may need to use in my class to assist my 

students. I know there will be a large number of highly talented and educated teachers that will leave 

the teaching profession if this bill is passed. This is a workload that is not sustainable to teachers who 

deal with daily poverty, violence, and mental health issues among our students. 
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